


you "can't change the past." The purpose of the meeting was to pin point where 
we are at currently not try and change the events of the past. The document trail 
is to present an honest and accurate portrayal of our engagement thus far. Our 
frustration is the seeming apparent reluctance to accept the events of the past 
and accept that mistakes have been made, engagement poor and individual 
conduct below standard. We are all fallible but it is how we address this that is 
going to allow us to move this forward.
We feel there is a genuine missed opportunity to implement changes that would 
satisfy statutory obligations. Our position now is to draw a line under past events 
so we can secure the return of land to us. 
Could we suggest a meeting with Ted and Paul to discuss this informally. It could 
be that they could explain to us why our changes can't be secured. If that is the 
case then we schedule the planned meeting with the 2 design teams to use their 
expertise in road design to clarify and justify.
Our representative has supplied Mr Harrison with the land we are interested in 
retaining but if you need another copy I can get it to you today. 
Lets be constructive, focused and brief in this meeting and make a genuine 
attempt to explain as opposed to "we stand by our design."

We Look forward to a new approach and hope you feel the same.

Kind Regards

Duncan and Maxine




